#### Profesores Asociados Egresados del Instituto de Enseñanza Superior en Lenguas Vivas "Juan Ramón Fernández"

LEVEL A2	PAPER 1 / 16
Nambra	

#### 1. Read and answer

Martin had a terrible day last week. It was the day of his holiday to Spain but it was a nightmare. He left the house at 10 o'clock in the morning and caught a taxi to the airport.

Martin went to the check-in counter with his luggage. The man at the airline asked for his passport and Martin became very upset. Where was his passport? He didn't have his passport with him. What a disaster! He jumped back into a taxi and told the driver to take him home. The driver drove quickly and Martin arrived back at his house in twenty minutes.

He ran into the house and went into his bedroom. He found his passport on the bedside table and left the house again. But the taxi wasn't there!

Martin jumped up and down angrily. "I don't believe it. The taxi left!" he shouted. He ran down the street and looked for another taxi.

After a few minutes, Martin found another taxi and told the driver to take him to the airport as quickly as possible. The traffic on the roads was very bad and, unfortunately, Martin's taxi arrived at the airport late. His plane left for Spain at 11.30 and Martin missed it. He was very sad and went to speak to the airline. They promised to get him a seat on an evening flight and Martin went home on another taxi to wait.

1.	Why was Martin upset at the check-in counter?			
2.	Where was Martin's passport?			
3.	How did Martin feel when he went out of his house again?			
<u> </u>	Martin arrived late at the airport because the taxi driver was slow.	TRUE	FALSE	
5.	Martin could not fly to Spain yesterday.	TRUE	FALSE	

#### 2. Choose the right form of the verb.

Martin finally got to Spain three days ago. He **WENT / WAS GOING** straight to his hotel, left his luggage and walked to the beach. While he **SAT / WAS SITTING** in the sun, he **SAW / WAS SEEING** a beautiful girl coming out of the sea. She sat next to him. Martin wanted **TALK / TO TALK** to her, but he was too shy. Suddenly she looked at him and said, "Hi! My name's Denise. I'm a tourist here. **ARE / IS** you a tourist, too?" From that moment, Martin and Denise started **GOING / GO** out together.



Tomorrow Martin COMES / WILL COME back to England. He is quite sad, because Denise STAYS / IS
GOING TO STAY in Spain for another week. She said, "Don't worry, Martin. I AM SENDING / WILL SEND you a
whatsapp every day and we CAN TALK / ARE TALKING on Skype every evening."

## Profesores Asociados Egresados del Instituto de Enseñanza Superior en Lenguas Vivas "Juan Ramón Fernández"

LEVEL A2 PAPER 1 / 16

### 3. Read about Martin's job and complete with one word. Be careful. There's an extra word!

LIKE	LOI	ALSO	MUSI	LOIS	BUI	10	AGO	BECAUSE	50	REFORE
This	is where I	work. T	he name of n	ny compar	ny is Marsh	all Publi	shing. I star	ted working h	iere six ye	ears
			. I spend a			_ of time	e on the pho	one, speaking	to our cl	ients,
especia	lly in Japa	n and S	audi Arabia. I	t's lucky th	nat they all	speak ve	ery good En	glish		1
can't sp	eak Japan	ese or <i>i</i>	Arabic! I			do some	work in the	advertising o	departme	nt of the
compar	ny, helping	3		mak	e adverts f	or radio	stations aro	und the worl	d. That's	my
favourit	te part of	the job.								
It's not	a big offic	e and it	's not very m	odern,			we really	/ like working	here. Th	ere's only
one cor	nputer an	d there	s a lot of pap	ers and file	es. It looks			an offic	e from th	e past
really. T	he walls a	are gray	and dirty and	d we			paint them	again.		. 0
In my p	art of the	office, t	here's me an	d then the	re are thre	e others	, Lucy, Hele	n and Paul. P	aul is	
the new	v one. He	arrived	only three m	onths ago.	He was a l	awyer _		, t	hen he	LA LIA
decided	l he didn't	want t	o be a lawyer	any more	<i>,</i>		he c	hanged his jo	b	.), [d. :d. ];
comple	telv. I ima	gine he	earns a lot le	ss monev	with us!					
4.	Go on rea	_		ELPED	d complete BETTER		ne word. Be	careful. The	re's an ex BEGIN	
Helen a	rrived at I	Marshal	l Publishing o	nly a mon	th or two a	ifter me.	She's my			friend in
								new. Lucy is		
								when the co		
								ive		
								e has 6 grand		
								d for a large p		
								, he f		1(0)(0)
strange have!	, like an o	utsider.	Now, he's or	ne of the _			He's tl	ne best boss y	ou can	

# Profesores Asociados Egresados del Instituto de Enseñanza Superior en Lenguas Vivas "Juan Ramón Fernández"

LEVEL A2 PAPER 1 / 16

	Could you help me When did you meet her Who is she	
	Could you help the	
	Where did you meet her What's the matter Where is she	7
aul:	Martin,? You loo	k sad.
/lartin:	Mmm, yes. I'm thinking of Denise.	
aul:	Denise?	
∕lartin:	She's a girl I met in Spain. I'm in love with her.	
Paul:	Really?	
∕lartin:	On the beach. It was love at first sight!	
Paul:	Wow. And	nov
∕lartin:	She's in Spain. She's going to come back to England next week.	
Paul:	Well, you'll see her soon, then. Right now,	
	with these forms? I have to give them to Liam this afternoon.	
Martin:	OK. Let's go.	
_	Composition  e about one of your holidays. Use the questions as a guide.  Where was it?  How did you travel?  Where did you stay?  Who did you go with?  What did you do?	